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Dear Chair Nathanson, Vice Chairs Walters and Reschke, and members of the 

House Revenue Committee, 

 

I am a psychiatric nurse in Portland and I oppose HB 2089 because it would take 

away funds from the addiction care and recovery services that Oregonians need. 

 

Please do not vote for this bill. I have seen addiction recovery services work for my 

patients, and can tell you firsthand that we need more of these services, not fewer. 

 

Sincerely, 

Erin Olivia Bryndis 

 


